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To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Protect Greyhounds

Dear Director,  
 
The treatment of the greyhounds in the racing industry of NSW is appauling and something needs to be done. These animals have a right to 
live and to not be treated in this horrible and unfair way. They are such caring and affectionate animals.  
 
There needs to be better management of this issue.  
 
I beg you to take these issues into account and help protect these beautiful animals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Karen Cross  

  
 

 




